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Partner Gil Soffer Discusses Self-Defense Laws on 
Chicago's ABC7 News
April 2, 2012

Gil Soffer, a partner in the White Collar Defense, Internal Investigations and Compliance Practice, 
appeared on the ABC7 News at 10:00 p.m. on March 26, 2012, to discuss the differences between 
self-defense laws in Illinois and Florida as part of a segment on the Trayvon Martin case. 

Click here to view the segment. 
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